
INFORMATION 

FOR OUR GUESTS 

HAPPENING    

AT CROSSPOINT 

NEW MEMBERS CLASS 
If you’d like to know more about CrossPoint and are interested in be-
coming a member, you’re invited to a membership class on Sunday, 
March 27 for a few hours after the service. Childcare & lunch will be 
provided. Please sign up at the Info Table. Check with Larry Vanderpol 
(360-303-8810) if you have questions. 

LENT DEVOTIONAL 
This Lent season, we are encouraging our CrossPoint family to engage in 
Jesus’ story through The Chosen television series. Each week of Lent, 
we’ll have a short devotional reflection available at the Info Table that 
ties in with one of the episodes of The Chosen. Follow along and see the 
story of Jesus come to life in a new way as we approach Easter! 

MASKING GUIDANCE UPDATE 
In accordance with WA State DOH guidelines, beginning March 12 face 
masks are optional when indoors at CrossPoint Church.  

BOARD MEETING 
The church board meets this Thursday March 17th at 6:30pm.   

KIDS NEWS 
The St, Patrick’s Day contest ends today! Submit your sheet to Cristy by 
the end of church TODAY. Winner can collect their prize next week. 

SUMMER CAMP DATES 
Kids: July 11-15;  Jr. High: July 18-22;  Sr. High: August 8-12 
Registration is now open, so please contact Cristy Gilden for more infor-
mation. Early bird registration closes April 30th. 

YOUTH 
The youth will NOT be going roller skating this Friday, March 18th. The 
rink is closed, but meet here at the church at 7pm in your best green 
outfit! Parents, you can pick up at 9pm. Need more info or a ride? Con-
tact Melissa Lindner at melissagl40@gmail.com. 

THANK YOU 
A BIG thank you to all those involved in the planning, preparation and 
activities at the Men’s Retreat this weekend. We are grateful for person-
al and spiritual growth and for a fun weekend away! 

NEW CHURCH DIRECTORIES 
Please check your church mailbox for the updated directories. There 
are also extra copies on the Info Table if you don’t have a mailslot yet. 

THANK YOU VOLUNTEERS 

THIS SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Amanda Doeden 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Jessi Kooi 
1st-5th: Courtney Prosser 
 

Bulletins 
Tyler McLean 
 

Greeter 
Karlene Reynolds 
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 

Church Nursery 
Kerry Vasquez 
 

Jr. Church 
Pre-K: Monica Hagedorn 
1st-5th: Cristy Gilden 
 

Bulletins 
Jeff Meenderinck 
 

Greeters 
Larry & Candie Vanderpol 
 

 

Welcome! We are delighted you are with us today. Our hope and pray-
er is that you will experience God’s love and presence as we worship, 
and that you will leave refreshed and encouraged. Pastor Ryan Fasani  
will be bringing the message this morning. 

If you have children, we have a safe and spiritually nourishing nursery 
and Junior Church program.  All of this happens down in our Kid’s Zone. 
Kids ages PreK-K through 5th grade are dismissed just before the 
morning message. Please remember to sign in your child at the check-
in desk just down the north hall in the Kids Zone. 

And last but not least, relax! You’re with folks who are on the same 
journey—wanting to grow spiritually and enjoy the life God created us 
for. 

MAR 
13TH 



FOUR EASY WAYS TO GIVE 

 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

CRISTY GILDEN 
CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR 

360-510-1502 
email: cristy@crosspoint-church.com 

 

SARAH LINDNER 
PASTOR OF ADULT MINISTRIES 

541-912-5367 
email: pastorsarahnaz@gmail.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
TUESDAY - THURSDAY 

8:30AM - 1:30PM 
 

CUSTODIAN 
Nathan Doeden 

 

OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 
Susan DallaSanta  

email: info@crosspoint-church.com 

 
 

 

 
 

 
8686 Vinup Rd.  |  Lynden, WA 98264 
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ENVELOPE 

Give via cash or 
check (offering 

boxes located in 
foyer and at back 

of sanctuary) 

ONLINE 

Give online at 
crosspoint-
church.com 

TEXT 

Simply text an 
amount to 

360.979.1477 

APP 

Download the 
Breeze CHMS app 
for free and enter 
CrossPointlynden 
after you sign in 


